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05 September 2019  
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 

THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL SPORTS PARTNERSHIP 
SPORTS LEADERSHIP KIT 2019 – 2020  

 
Your child has registered onto the Level 2 / Level 3 Community Sports Leadership Programme as 
part of their Sixth Form studies at The Buckingham School.  
 
As a Community Sports Leader, your child will be required, as part of the course, to work with and 
support local primary and special educational needs schools.  He/she will also lead at a number of 
The Buckingham School Sports Partnership festivals that run throughout the academic year.  When 
leading at any festival, it is important that our students are recognisable and smart at all times as 
they will be representing our School.  All students that study the Leadership Course are required to 
purchase the Nike Short Sleeve University Red T-Shirt that can be seen on the following page.  This 
must be worn at all Leadership Events.   
 
This year we are using the Nike collection, red tops with the white Nike tick.  All secondary schools 
that are part of the Buckingham School Sports Partnership will have the opportunity to purchase this 
kit which ensures we have consistency across all schools that host primary festivals as part of the 
Buckingham School Sports Partnership.  It is not compulsory for the Year 13 Sports Leaders to 
purchase the tops, as students have similar tops from last academic year, however, the option to 
purchase additional t-shirts, jumpers and training pants is available if you wish.  
 
Last year, the students raised their concerns about not having warm clothing for the winter months 
that they could wear both to lessons and sporting events.  Having listen to their concerns, I have 
added to the kit list a warm Nike Senior Midlayer Top which students can wear on top of the 
required t-shirt, and also black Nike Senior Tech Pants.  The Midlayer Top and the Training Pants 
do come at an additional price to the Nike T-Shirt, however neither items are essential items and are 
not compulsory for the students to purchase.  The Midlayer Top and the Training Pants will allow for 
some warmth in the colder months of the year during lessons and primary festivals.    
 
Please find below a breakdown of the cost of each item of clothing.  The T-Shirt and the Midlayer 
Top will both include embroidery of the Buckingham School Sports Partnership Leadership 
Programme on the front of the garment, the student’s initials and ‘Sports Leader’ will be printed on 
the back.  The Training Pants will be without embroidery.  

 
Nike Short Sleeve T-Shirt including embroidery (essential for the course) priced at £24.00 
 
Nike Senior Midlayer Top including embroidery (not essential for the course) priced at £35.00 
 
Nike Senior Pant (not essential for the course) priced at £20.00  
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The T-Shirt, Midlayer Top and Training Pants will be available to order through ParentMail from now 
until 9.00am on Friday 27 September 2019.  This deadline date will allow for the purchases to be 
made and the tops individually embroidered. This will also ensure that the kit can be delivered 
before the main festivals begin in October. 
 
If your child is in receipt of Bursary Funding, please contact Mrs Gibson Smith, Head of Sixth Form, 
at cgibsonsmith@buckinghamschool.org to make a funding request.  
 
Please can I ask that you clearly mark below the items of clothing that you wish to purchase for your 
son/daughter.  All students will have the opportunity to try each item of clothing on during their 
CSLA / HSLA timetabled lesson.  

 
If you have any questions about any item of kit then please do not hesitate to contact me at 
ccollie@buckinghamschool.org or if you have any questions about the online payment system 
please contact Gail Newall via email at gnewall@buckinghamschool.org  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

Miss C Collie 
Head of Year 7  
SGO The Buckingham School Sports Partnership  
 

 
Please return this slip to Miss Collie before the deadline date of Friday 27 September 2019. 

All returned slips must be given directly to Miss Collie.   
Please see pictures of the items on the next page.  

 
CSLA and HLSA Leadership Kit Order 2019/2020 

 
Name of Student:  ________________________________________ 
 
Initials Requested:  ________________________________________ 
 
Current Year of Study: ________________________________________ 
 

 
Kit Item 
 

 
Price 

 
Initials  
Required 

 
Number of Items 
Required 
 

 
Purchased via 
ParentMail 
Yes / No  

Nike Short Sleeve 
T-Shirt  
(Red)  

£24.00    

Nike Senior  
Midlayer Top 
(Red) 

£35.00    

Nike Senior 
Tech Pant 
(Black) 

£20.00    
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Nike Short Sleeve T-Shirt      Purchase: Essential item  
Item shown without embroidery or printing   Price:  £24.00 

 

 
 
 

  
Nike Senior Midlayer Top     Purchase: Non Essential Item   
Item shown without embroidery or printing   Price:  £35.00 
  

 
 
    
Nike Senior Tech Training Pants    Purchase: Not Essential 
        Price:  £20.00 
 

 


